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18th March 2022 

Keller Class Update 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Keller Class,   

I am writing to inform you that Miss Breton will be leaving us at the end of the Spring Term (Easter) as she 

returns to her roots up north to take up a Teaching Post. We have been truly thankful to have Miss Breton on 

our team for the past couple of years and we’ll miss her greatly, but wish her all the best as she heads back 

home. We are currently advertising for her replacement and as soon as we have appointed a new member of 

staff, we will let you know. Miss Willis Dawson will be continuing to support and work in the class.  

In addition to this Mrs Crawford will be absent from school from Tuesday of next week through to the Easter 

break. Miss Herring, who the children know well, will be covering most of the absence. Mrs Crawford isn’t off 

anywhere and will look forward to seeing the children again after the Easter break.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Kelly Scott  

Headteacher 
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